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Oregon does not need the legislature to manipulate ballot titles so that they are not 

clear on what the measure is about!! Oregon already has strong laws regarding ballot 

titles and how they are approved this bill takes all those safety's away and would 

allow gerrymandering by Political Legislative groups!  Vote NO on 3390. Don't move 

it out of committee. Keep Ballot measures free from tampering by political parties!! 
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